
  

Important Safety Notice 
  

Product Recall 

 
Fallani Sleep & Relax Melatonin Gummy Bears 

 
We are recalling the above product due to a safety risk. The product contains 
melatonin, which is not permitted in such products and is a prescription-only 
medicine. 
  
The product was on sale in TK Maxx and Homesense stores between May 
2024 and June 2024. The product code shown on the price sticker and the 
receipt will be 650971. The product is marked with the batch number “L21030” 
and expiry date “03 2026 
  
If you purchased the product, please stop using it immediately and return to 
any TK Maxx or Homesense store for a full refund.  
  
For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 
  

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: PRSP250021 (UK) / Display until: 20 September 2024 


